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MEMORANDUM TO FILE 
 
 
 

The purpose of this memorandum is to note for the record that due to an administrative error, the 
address for this project was referenced as 11811 West Olympic Boulevard.  The correct address 
for this project is 11800 West Olympic Boulevard. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Dickinson 
Legislative Assistant 

 


